
  June 26, 1996 
 
 
 
 
Rabbi Barry Silberg 
2419 E. Kenwood Blvd. 
Milwaukee, WI  53211 
 
Dear Rabbi Silberg: 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude and appreciation to 
you for your dedication and service to the Ethics Board of Milwaukee County.  You 
may be assured, your efforts and contributions have made a significant difference. 
 
 Thank you again and best wishes in your future endeavors. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
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  June 26, 1996 
 
 
 
 
Rev. James E. Leary 
2731 N. Grant Blvd. 
Milwaukee, WI  53210 
 
Dear Rev. Leary: 
 
 I would like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude and appreciation to 
you for your dedication and service to the Ethics Board of Milwaukee County.  You 
may be assured, your efforts and contributions have made a significant difference. 
 
 Thank you again and best wishes in your future endeavors. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   F. Thomas Ament 
   Milwaukee County Executive 
 
FTA/dl 
 

FMClaughlin_NetworkData5001059




